
A Thanks to Our Police Officers Who Risk Their Lives for Us 

[This letter was published in the Sierra County Sentinel on 5-15-2025.] 

All of us of Mary’s Little Remnant would like to thank all the police officers for their heroic work 

they do for us citizens every day. Thank you for keeping law and order and for keeping us safe. 

They risk their lives for us, such as the recent attack in TorC on 5/6/2025 at the Chevron Station, 

in which a thug shot a police officer. Thank God the police officer survived, and thank God they 

killed the criminal. Yes, anyone who tries to kill a police office should be killed. That is not only 

justice but mercy for deterring others from even thinking of killing a police officer. It also 

preserves law and order because respect and fear of police officers is what preserves law and 

order.  

But a no thanks to the judicial system when it coddles criminals and ignores or even vilifies 

victims. It encourages lawlessness and disorder and endangers the lives of police officers and law 

abiding citizens. One cannot count the number of crimes that would have been prevented if the 

judicial system did its job the right way. It has blood on its hands. 

See my videos on my Black Criminals, Racists, and Radicals menu on my 

www.JohnTheBaptist.us website. The menu can be accessed in the Conspiracies menu. In those 

videos, I defend police officers against the criminals and the corrupt major media and judicial 

system.  

For your only hope of salvation, please visit the www.JohnTheBapitst.us website. 

s/ Richard Joseph Michael Ibranyi (RJMI) at IbranyiRichard@Gmail.com, T-or-C, NM 
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